
Waste Connections of Washington, Inc. 
12115 NE 99th Street, Suite 1830, Vancouver, WA 98682 

Phone: (360) 892-5370 

June 6, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  General Rate Case Customer Letters, Waste Connections of Washington, Inc. G-253. Please do not re-docket TG-220339.

 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached please find customer letters for the Waste Connections of Washington, Inc. G-253 general rate case, docket TG-
220339. The letters were mailed to customers on May 27, 2022.  

After the letters were mailed, it was noted that the commercial 32 gallon can monthly rate was incorrectly stated.  It was stated as 
beginning $8.08, proposed $8.50.  The correct rates are: beginning $5.08, proposed $5.50.  Our customer service team is aware of this 
error and is properly addressing any customer concerns regarding this rate. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or HeatherGarland@WasteConnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Garland 
Pricing Manager  
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